
Dear Mr Brennan, 

 

Please circulate my opinion to all in your committee that, as a registered voter in the state of 

Oregon and an American citizen by birth,  . . . . . 

 

I oppose legislation, such as Senate Bill 833, that allow ANY non citizens to receive drivers 

license's in order to usurp the immigration laws and put together a life within this country 

illegally.  There is a process that our Federal government has set up, and such people that feel 

they should acquire driving privileges in Oregon, should instead follow the naturalization 

process that has been laid out by our government.  Please do not do the work the we citizens did 

not ask - there is no good reason, given our current unemployment in the state, for your 

committee to pass this. 

 

Thank you for protecting my rights, 

Judy Morrise 

 


